
'96, 

I wanted to send out some status updates on the 25-Year reunion (10-12 Sep).  Things 
are looking good for MD / football season! 

1) ON-LINE STORE- The '96 on-line mercandise store is closing today.  It will open for 
another window this summer so you can get some gear for the reunion.  Go 
to http://www.usnaclasstore.com/96store.html.  Orders will ship the first week of April. 

2) REGISTRATION will kick off about Memorial Day weekend. 

3) HOTEL ROOM BLOCK- It is still open at the Westin.  We are currently about 50% 
booked.  They will close the block about 10 July. 

https://www.marriott.com/events/start.mi?id=1608751380782&key=GRP 

4) FOOTBALL TICKETS- We have a block for our class.  They will open the block to us 
very soon and it will stay open for about 2 months.  A reminder that you DO NOT need 
stadium tickets to get into the tailgate since it is outside of the stadium.  But if you want 
to leave our reunion and go into the stadium, you will need to buy your own ticket. It is 
the USAF game so tickets will be at a premium.  We are looking into having TVs with 
the game on inside the tailgate area. 

GO NAVY! BEAT ARMY! 

Nagel Sullivan 

(301)904-1526 

nagel.sullivan@hotmail.com 

 


